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We will be updating the SSO for Campus Logic on 10/26 from 9 am to 9:30 am.

Users who were logged in prior to 9 a.m. will not affected and can continue to use the
software as normal.

New logins during the maintenance window may not work until the cutover is complete.

There are 2 student portals that will be down very briefly for new logins. These
are StudentForms and ScholarshipUniverse. 

If you are unable to log into Campus Logic, StudentForms or ScholarshipUniverse after the
maintenance window please contact the IT Help Desk at helpdesk@sou.edu or at (541)
552-6900

We greatly appreciate your patience.
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